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Emerald Eagle Scholars Explore Culture and Civilization of

Spain

Ten UNT Emerald Eagle

Scholars received the experience of
a lifetime this summer by living and
studying for three weeks in Bilbao,
Spain. The trip, which took place
May 13 — June 1, is part of the Pin
Program for Global Exploration, the
annual Emerald Eagle Scholars
study abroad experience.

Read More

Birthday Treat from the DSA

A DSA full-time staff who had a
birthday from January through May
2018 can stop by Hurley 207 to pick
up their coupon for a birthday treat.
Staff with an upcoming birthday for
the rest of the year will receive their
coupon with their birthday card. A
very Happy Birthday to all!
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